
STREETS COMMITTEE MEETING 
 

April 14, 2022 
 
The meeting was called to order at 6:30 p.m. by Chairman Reed at City Hall.   
 
Streets Committee members present were Chairman Reed, Nelsen and Smith.  Also present 
was Mayor Page, Street Supt Darin Damery, Treasurer Angel Palmer and City Clerk Janet 
Waller.  
 
Under Old Business:    
 
The railroad on First Street needs to be repaired.   Mayor Page has discussed the issue with the 
railroad.   
 
Under New Business 
 
Dumpster days will be held on June 3 and 4, 2022.  Senior citizens should place their junk at the 
curbside for a pickup. 
 
Applications will be held for summer help and placed on the council agenda for May 4, 2022. 
 
The committee agreed to use the engineer from Chastain and associates for the upcoming 
MFT.   
 
The committee went over the budget. 
 
Mayor Page discussed the COVID money.   
 
Street Supt went over the streets to be oiled and rocked this summer. 
 
Alderperson Nelsen made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 6:47 pm.    
 
 
 
Janet Waller 
City Clerk 


